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Kyiv, Ukraine -- UPF-Ukraine held an online program for young people with the title "The Necessity of 

Married Life." 

 

The presentation was given by UPF-Ukraine Secretary General Mykhailo Ilin on May 15, 2020, to 

commemorate the United Nations International Day of Families. 

 

About 20 people listened to the presentation. After the lecture, the participants asked many questions. 

 

The young people testified that they were inspired by the lecture and want to practice family values in 

their own lives. 

 

 

 


